From: Igoima

To:
Subject: RE: Local Government Official Information request --
Date: Wednesday, 2 May 2018 04:56:22 p.m.

Dear-

I am writing in response to your LGOIMA request detailed below. | advise that the Dunedin City
Council has not provided any funds for irrigation schemes, including proposed schemes for the
years 2008 to 2018.

| hope this is of assistance.
Kind regards

Sharon Bodeker
Team Leader Civic
Dunedin City Council

50 The Octagon, Dunedin 9016; PO Box, 5045 Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand

Telephone: 03 477 4000; ext: 3231 | ||| GG

Email: Sharon.bodeker@dcc.govt.nz | www.dunedin.govt.nz

Sent: Wednesday, pri 135 a.m.

To: Official Information
Subject: Local Government Official Information request --

I has submitted a LGOIMA request - ||l

Below are the details of the request

Request details:

Kia ora, Forest & Bird seeks information on the amount of funds provided by the Council
for irrigation schemes, including proposed schemes. Please provide the following for the
years 2008 to 2018: - Year - Project/scheme name - Budget line item name - Amount
budgeted/spent - Budget reference number For all funds allocated to projects that involve
irrigation or freshwater takes other than for stock, reticulation, firefighting or wastewater.
Note: This does not include costs budgeted for compliance where the Council is acting in
the role of regulator. Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this request.
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